
Why change our name?

Improves understanding of 
what we do.

Covers the major services 
we provide as we treat the 
whole person: mental health 
services and substance use 
disorder services.

Positions us as the local 
Behavioral Health authority.

And it’s shorter.

By July 1, Mental Health and Addiction 
Services will become Behavioral Health, AND 

we’ll still provide the same great services.
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We’re Changing Our Name

Brings us up to date 
with other agencies.

Promotes compassionate 
care and reduces stigma 
about mental health and 
substance use disorders.
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